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The Honorable Blake Farenthold 
1027 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Fax: (202) 226-1134 

Dear Congressman Farenthold: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) opposes the "F.A.C.T. Act" (H.R. 526). The 
requirements of this bill are excessively burdensome and unnecessary. Those seeking 
compensation for asbestos related illnesses should not have to go through the rigors of needless 
documentation which will only succeed in causing delays. 

The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at 
brianc@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

Lf~jh 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
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